
DISTRICT 6 OFFICE 

2015 EAST SHIELDS AVENUE, SUITE A-100 

FRESNO, CA 93726-5428 

(559) 408-4496 | FAX (559) 221- -3101 | TTY 711 
www.dot.ca.gov

November 29, 2021 

State Clearinghouse 

P.O. Box 3044 

Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), as the CEQA and NEPA lead 

agency for the South Fresno State Route 99 Corridor Project (SCH 2019039121), has 

extended the circulation period for the Draft EIR/EA for the project. A 45-day 

circulation of the document began on October 14, 2021, and was initially noticed to 

conclude on November 29, 2021. The comment period is being extended to 

December 3, 2021, which exceeds CEQA requirements for public circulation of a draft 

EIR.  We ask that you revise the public review end date to December 3, 2021 on the 

OPR’s CEQANET database. 

For additional information, please contact me at 559-408-4496 or by email at 

John.q.thomas@dot.ca.gov, or Chris Gardner, Project Manager at (559) 978-1888 or by 

email at Chris.Gardner@dot.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

John Thomas 

Senior Environmental Planner 

“Provide a safe and reliable transportation network that serves all people and respects the environment”
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